

Woodfall Primary School Woodfall Lane Little Neston CH64 4BT t 0151 338 2288

f 0151 353 1402

w www.woodfall.cheshire.sch.uk

e admin@woodfall.cheshire.sch.uk

13 February 2017

Dear Parents / Carers

## **Computing Curriculum Event**

We would like to invite all parents, grandparents, carers and children (supervised) to our Computing Curriculum Event which will take place on Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> March 2017 at 3.30pm to 4.50pm, starting in our Junior School Hall.

The aim of the event is to inform you about the Computing Curriculum here at Woodfall as well as give you the opportunity to try out some of our equipment and software for yourselves.

There will be the opportunity to ask questions and find out how you can help your child at home.

So we can identify the number of people who will be attending, please complete the slip below and return to the school office.

We really look forward to seeing you all at this event.

Bleh fryl

Yours sincerely

Mrs Helen Hough Headteacher

To: The School Office, Woodfall Primary School

I / we will be attending the Computing Curriculum Event on Wednesday 1 March

2017 at 3.30pm to 4.50pm

I / we will not be attending the Computing Curriculum Event on Wednesday 1 March

2017 at 3.30pm to 4.50pm

Name of Child:\_\_\_\_\_ Class:\_\_\_\_\_

Signed: \_\_\_\_\_ Date: \_\_\_\_

















